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What has been happening this week?  

In English, we have been learning about when to use hyphens  
In Maths, we have been practising our arithmetic 
In Re, we have been learning about Moses and the story of the exodus  
 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Tom & Lottie for their RE Storyboards 

Headteachers Award: Theo E & Flavius for perseverance   

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ On Thursday we got to go to the hall and used glue and tissue paper to make a shining 

star display. It was brilliant!” Willow   

Reminders & Messages  

Parents are invited in to school to join in with activities as part of our Prayer 

and Reflection week on Tuesday 6th February at 2pm  

 

Weather permitting, we will be visiting St Mary’s Church. Keep an eye out on 

Dojo for details.  

  

 


